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(Note for inclusion with Committee minutes, meeting 08 December 2015)

The Legacy Fund held by LRRHAA.

The trustees, Ian Matten, Andrew Benfield and David Penwarden consulted over the question of the Legacy fund held for the benefit of LRRHAA.

The Legacy was given to protect the Association from any unforeseen risk arising that may threaten the continuation of the site. 

The Trustees were asked to consider and specify what the fund might be spent on. After discussion it was decided that the trustees would not try to set down or define the absolute risk events but exercise their discretion when any such risk threat were to arise. 

By their nature, unforeseen risk events may be diverse and unpredictable. 

On behalf of the Trustees,

A.G.Benfield

